
Children presenting cheque to Overgate 
Hospice following the ‘Reindeer Run’.

School Council visiting the Mayor’s Chamber at 
the Town Hall.

A special visitor arriving 
around Christmas time.

Year 6 volunteering at the Memory 
lane Café.

PCSO’s delivering a workshop on Knife crime.



Breakfast with our refugee families.

Clay art workshop.Compassion cupcakes. Family learning craft workshop

Origami workshop. Whole school artwork.



Becoming the first school in Calderdale to receive 
the School of Sanctuary Award for our work with 
refugees and asylum seekers.


